
Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

NEWSLETTER 32 -  Friday 10th June 2022 

Welcome to the final half term of the year, how can this be already?  This half term is packed full of exciting 

learning opportunities, trips, sporting events, plays, picnics and much more.  Please do keep an eye on the 

dates box as some dates may change. 

KINDNESS, CURIOSITY, TEAMWORK, COURAGE, RESILIENCE, RESPECT 

This week we have been talking about our values in relation 

to Her Majesty the Queen.  It was wonderful to hear how the 

children celebrated the Platinum  

Jubilee, and how much they enjoyed our own tea  

party.  We have had words of thanks from our  

community which is lovely!  We all agreed that Her Majesty 

demonstrates all of our school values in  

abundance and we can all learn such a lot from her.  And we 

are so pleased we now know what she keeps in her handbag.   

Paddington is one of my favourite characters, his phrase “Be kind and polite and the world will be right” is  

perfect! 

Some of our children also demonstrated our school values in a way that 

made us proud this week.  Our  

athletics team did so well at the Cornwall Primary Schools Athletics 

Championships.  They brought home  

medals, won places in final heats, ran brilliantly in the relay events and 

showed such good teamwork, courage and resilience.   

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and if you are attending the Royal 

Cornwall Show over the weekend have a wonderful time.  I have been 

working with Aspire to ensure that next year’s Friday show date will be a 

school closure so that families can attend the show.   

Mrs Bancroft 

Kindness, Curiosity, Teamwork, Courage, Resilience, Respect 



Uniform  

From September there will no longer be the require-

ment to buy yellow polo shirts with the school logo 

on them.  Instead children can wear a plain yellow 

polo shirt available from all retailers.  However, the 

logo shirt will still be available from our supplier 

should you wish to purchase it.  The school sweat-

shirts will continue to have the school logo on them 

and need to be ordered from PMG Schoolwear. PMG Schoolwear - Schools - Warbstow C.P. School - Cornwall  

NEXT WEEK YOU NEED TO KNOW….. 

Monday—Guitar lessons 

Thursday—Beach Day, Packed lunch required. Collection from Widemouth Bay at 2.30pm 

Cognition Robotic Workshops 

We have been so lucky to welcome Sophie and Lindsey into school this week from Cognition Learning.  They 

run computing workshops for primary schools.  Sophie secured Warbstow funding to receive two workshops 

for which we are very grateful.  Children across the school had a fantastic time taking part in coding and ro-

botic activities to enhance their computing learning.  

New starter dates 

Some dates for our new Reception starter families and new families to Nursery.  

7th July—Teddy Bears Picnic, Parents and children, 2-3pm at the main School. 

12th July—Stay and Play coffee morning 10-11am at Nursery 

19th July—Transition morning, 9.30-11am. Children with in main School, parents with Mrs Bancroft at the 

Community Hall.  

Beach Day 

Thursday 16th June is our Surf’s Up beach day at Widemouth Bay. There are still a number of consents  

outstanding, please ensure you have consented to your child attending the beach via ParentPay.  

Collection from Widemouth Bay at 2.30pm.  

A note from Sam in the kitchen, school packed lunches will NOT contain a drink so every child need to bring a 

bottle of water with them.  

Launceston College Transition 

The link below has some information for parents of children starting Launceston College in September.  

https://www.launceston-college.cornwall.sch.uk/parents/year-6-7-transition/   

https://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/warbstowschool
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.launceston-college.cornwall.sch.uk%2Fparents%2Fyear-6-7-transition%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csecretary%40warbstow.org.uk%7C16f4154bc5984454868508da3e66f541%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C


Dates 

16 June 22—Surfs Up day 

17 June 22— Tempest Class photos 

22 June 22—Ten Step 

29 June—1 July 22—YHA Residential, Y5 & Y6 

6 July 22—Sports Day 

7 & 8 July 22—Budehaven Induction Days 

18&19 July 22—Launceston College Transition Days 

20 July 22—Class 3 production, evening performance—not change to date.  

22 July 22—End of year celebration assembly  

26 July 22 – LAST DAY OF TERM 

5 September 22—Inset 

6 September 22– Inset 

7 September 22—Autumn terms begins 

 

Covid-19 vaccinations 

The DfE and NHS have teamed up to provide parents with some important information about the Covid-19 

vaccinations for children. The link below has all the information.  It is designed to help you with making a  

decision about vaccinating your child. 

Upcoming webinar – Should I get my child vaccinated against COVID-19? | NHS England and NHS Improvement Events  

Lunches 

Please ensure lunches for next week are ordered by Sunday 12th June. School packed lunches are available for 

Thursday’s Surf’s Up Beach Day.  

After school Gardening Club 

Katie Webb is going to run an after gardening club on Thursdays until 4.15pm starting on Thursday 23rd June. 

There is only a very limited number of spaces available so it will be on a first come first serve basis, sign up is 

via the Arbor App, the portal opens at 3.30pm today.  

Bude Lifeboat Run 

There is still time to enter the Bude Lifeboat Run on 15th June, entry 

closes on the 13th June.  

Bude Lifeboat Run | Bude Rats  

Cups 

It’s that time of year again to ask for the return of any cups awarded to students in July 21. Please can you  

return the cups to school as a matter of urgency, so we can get them engraved and ready for our celebration 

assembly on Friday 22nd July.  

 

https://www.events.england.nhs.uk/events/upcoming-webinar---should-i-get-my-child-vaccinated-against-covid-19
http://www.buderats.co.uk/bude-lifeboat-run/


 

 

 

 

 

 


